
From: Kelly Waselynchuk   
Sent: Friday, January 31, 2025 4:59 PM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca 
Subject: No to the MZO 
 

 External Email: Use caution with links and attachments 

Good evening, 
 
I’m reaching out because I’ve learned about the consideration of expanding the urban 
boundary of Hamilton and building on farmland. Enough is enough. The environment 
needs to be the TOP consideration before it’s too late! My whole household wants our 
voices to be heard, that we want to say NO to the MZO by voting against development 
on our rural natural lands. Please can my message be added to item 9.2 of the Feb 
4 Planning Committee agenda. 
 
You have the power to do what’s right. 
Thank you, 
Kelly Waselynchuk  
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